Timaru District Council Planning Department

Attention: Aaron Mennie

Head of Planning Department

Woodbury rezoning Dear Aaron,

the need for us to attend another hearing. You assured us all is well and to read through the information that comes out in June.

We have read through Andrew Maclennan's report on submissions taking particular note of all comments relevant to our situation, plus the comprehensive article on

You will recall, we Bernard and Joy O'Keefe met briefly with you on 28th May regarding

Re Submission 198

conditions laid out for Rural Lifestyle Zones. We are writing to confirm we agree to the prescribed conditions and understand there is

Regards,

no need for us to attend a second hearing.

Bernard and Joy O'Keefe, Alan Stout, Brian Vogel

BJOKeefe J. E.M. Okeefe